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_

From: Ebba Hierta <ehierta@clamsnet.org>

Sent: Thursday, July 05, 2018 5:01 PM

To: Tim Carroll; Asst Exec Sec; Alexandra London-Thompson
Subject: Please include the library trustees on July 10 BOS

Dear Tim,

At their meeting on June 27, the Library Board of Trustees voted unanimously to ask the BOS to reconsider their
approval of a proposed summer parking plan for the town-owned school lot, especially in light of the fact that the library
was not included in any planning for or discussion about this proposed new plan, which would have a serious negative
impact on Library patrons and staff. Please include us on the agenda for their July 10 meeting.

On a positive note, | believe we are in agreement with Alexandra London-Thompson, CCC executive director, on an
alternative that will meet the CCC needs without negatively impacting the library patrons and staff. We ask that library
patrons and staff be permitted free access to the school lot and any signage erected have words to the effect of "Parking
for Community Center and Library only during the following times:" Alexandra has indicated to me that she does not
oppose this.

Thank you,
Ebba

Ebba Hierta

Library Director

Chilmark Free Public Library

P.O. Box 180, Chilmark MA, 02535
508-645-3360



